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Dear Parents 

 

Thanks for your continued support and understanding with our whole school Risk Assessment 

to keep everyone safe. 

 

Updates 

 

 As shared with you, the children will have an “Olympic” themed Sports day on Thursday 

8th July and we will be having Swimming skills sessions on Monday 12th & Tuesday 13th 

July. Unfortunately Parents will not be able to attend. These events will still take place 

within class bubbles. 

 

 

 All classes remain within their bubbles and are not mixing in groups.  

 

 

 Ventilation and hand/respiratory hygiene continues to be of the highest priority and all 

members of the school community staff and children continue to follow the Government 

guidelines. This is monitored by the Senior Leadership Team. 

 

 

 Staff are using the LFD tests twice weekly, please remember that you can also order your 

own tests to use at home. 
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 All staff and visitors wear face coverings in communal areas, when moving around the 

school and when social distancing can’t be maintained. 

 

Thank you for all you continue to do to follow the Risk Assessment, I know that we have all 

got used to some new found freedom in the last few weeks, however, please can I ask that for 

the last 5 weeks of this half term that you maintain social distancing at all times when on the 

school premises and wear a face covering in the designated areas. 

 

If at any time you or a member of your family shows any symptoms of COVID 19 that you 

isolate and contact us via the school office email: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

          P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
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